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    Because within a few years gasoline will be too expensive to allow the profligate use of the forest for
entertainment purposes, the Forest Service should not allow any additional areas to be opened to
motorized use.  
The focus should be on preserving wildlife habitat and enforcing the regulations prohibiting damage off of
the legal motorized system already in place. 
Philip White




